DATE: 

Mr. Rick Howlett
New Jersey Water Association
505 US Highway 9
Lanoka Harbor, NJ  08734

Re:_____SERVICE PROVIDED ___
 Dear Mr. Howlett,
I would like to express my sincere appreciation for all that NJ Water Association has done for me over the years. Just this past August, Spotswood held their National Night Out. Your Circuit Rider, Tom Cantwell helped me to organize our display with a working Ground Water Model and loads of educational material for the public. Our table was well received, and it was especially fun watching Tom answer questions that several children asked.

Additionally, I would like to recognize Dave Leister. Every year I can count on Dave to put together our Consumer Confidence Report. I have to say that my success as a water professional has had a lot to do with your organization. Thank you for being the valuable resource that you are.


Sincerely,
